
CABINET – 17 SEPTEMBER 2013 
 

ITEM 4 – QUESTIONS FROM COUNTY COUNCILLORS 
 
Questions received from the following Members: 
 
Councillor Roz Smith to Councillor Lorraine Lindsay-Gale 

"Could the cabinet member confirm that the works to install a disabled lift and 
access to the Headington Library in Bury Knowle House will start as planned 
in October 2013?" 

Answer:  
 
“I can confirm that orders for this work to be done at Headington Library in 

Bury Knowle House will be placed by the end of October and workers will be 

physically on site from November 11th.” 

 


